
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 
To:  

NOWCC Program Enrollees, NOWCC Staff, Monitors and 
Coordinators 
 

From: Cito Vanegas, President 
 

Subject: 2021 Mileage Rates Update for Privately Owned Vehicles 
 

Effective Date: January 1, 2021 
 

The General Services Administration has revised the Privately Owned Vehicle (POV) 
reimbursement rates for automobiles. The mileage allowance for use of an automobile 
decreased from .575 to .56 cents per mile. The mileage allowance for use of a privately-owned 
airplane has decreased from $1.27 to $1.26 per mile. The mileage allowance for use of a  
privately-owned  motorcycle  has  decreased  from .545 to .54 cents per mile. 

 
The rates are effective January 1, 2021. All NOWCC Program enrollees who engage in 
authorized travel on or after January 1, 2021 are required to observe these rates. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact your NOWCC Field Office. 

 


